February 18, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

Thanks for your patience with the mask
situation. | know it is frustrating, but just know
we are following our state and county
guidelines by requiring masks indoors. We're
hoping for a change at the end of the month. Next week the band
and chorus students will be performing on Thursday. Hope to see
you there.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

DONATIONS NEEDED FOR MWEF FUNDRAISER

If you own a business or have access to a business that is
willing to donate items, please contact me. We are in need of
silent auction donations for our upcoming Polenta Feed

Fundraiser. peagle@mwusd.org

PTO UPDATE

Hey San Miguel Families,

EOS INDIVIDUAL REWARD UPDATE: After School Pizza Party - If
your child reached this goal for the EOS Fundraiser, a tan flyer
was sent home with him/her today with all the details for next
Wednesday. There will be a change to their pick up time that day,
so PLEASE CHECK your child’s backpack or homework folder
for the flyer. Also, if they attend after school care at ECC or Boys
and Girls Club, please notify the program of your child’s later
arrival time. Have a great three day weekend! No school
Monday!

Sincerely, Your San Miguel Site PTO Group

PE WITH COACH BRE

This week the students participated in the 2022 San Miguel
Winter Olympics! We had an opening ceremony torch relay and
everyone won the gold by competing in three events: bobsled,
ski jump, and ice hockey. Loved the Olympic Spirit and
Participation of the San Miguel Olympians!

YEARBOOK HELP NEEDED

Hey San Miguel Families! We are creating the yearbook and as
we did last year we are looking for sponsors. We believe every
child deserves a yearbook, we are looking for companies who
would like to sponsor the yearbook and we will include a page
with their logo. If you are interested PLEASE email me at
nicole@bravorestoration.com with your logo and donation
amount as soon as possible.

Also, we are looking for photos to fill the yearbook. Please click
the following link so that you may upload photos for specific
pages. PLEASE be sure to upload into the correct pages or the
photo may not be included.Click on this link
https://uploads.picabooyearbooks.com/9523140

The following pages are the only pages we would be uploading
photos to: Kinders, 1st Graders, 2nd graders, 3rd Graders, 4th

Graders, 5th Graders, 6th Graders - These pages are
for the collages of photos if the photos of your child
and their friends in the same grade, or photos of
students doing things in their classes you would
upload photos specific to their grades.

Happy Halloween - These are photos of your student
and/or their friends dressed up for Halloween at the
school

Science & Art Fun - These are any photos of your students
doing science or art fun at school

Student Council - These are photos of the current student
council, doing what they're doing best.

Sibling Page - Please upload 1 photo of your children and
siblings that attend San Miguel

A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

We are happy to announce that the Mark West District Winter
Concert will happen in person next week on Thursday, February
24 at the Mark West Elementary School Multi-Purpose Room
(gym). The concert is free to attend, but donations in support of
the music program are always welcome. Concert times will be
as follows:

5:00 Guitars

5:30 Chorus

6:00 Violins

6:30 Band (Clarinets and Trumpets)

Performers should come to the Mark West music room 15
minutes before their concert time. All performers and audience
members must wear face masks regardless of vaccination
status. Click here for the flyer

Make Music, Eat Polenta! Save the date for our Polenta Feed
Drive-Thru fundraiser at Cardinal Newman High School on
Saturday, March 12! Meal and raffle tickets for this event will
also be available for purchase at the Winter Concert. Help us
keep music education alive in the Mark West School District.

CLASSROOM VOLUNTEERS

With the announcement coming forth of loosening restrictions by
the Governor, we will be allowing parent volunteers in
classrooms beginning on February 15th.

Only 1 volunteer in the room at a time

Volunteer must be vaccinated

No congregating in staff workroom

Volunteers will need to work with teachers for times and the
school office to share their vaccine card. No booster is required
to be considered vaccinated.

UPCOMING DATES

2/21/22 - President’s Day, school holiday
2/23/22 - EOS Reward, After School Pizza Party
3/4/22 - EOS Reward, Drive in Movie Night
3/11/22 - Bingo night - (possible cancellation)
3/12/22 - Polenta Feed, MWEF fundraiser
3/21-3/25 - Spring BreaK
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